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NEWS RELEASE
 

 

WHITWICK 

WILL 

REMEMBER 

 

A big thank you to the Whitwick Branch of the Royal British 

Legion and all local helpers who have started to put up the Parish 

Poppies throughout our village this year.  When staff from the 

Parish Council were decorating the Whitwick Wheel Memorial 

today, a local resident was pleased to see the efforts being made and 

said “We do need to remember, it mustn’t be forgotten”.   

 

The Parish Council also looks forward to supporting the Parade 

this year, due to take place on Remembrance Sunday 13th 

November 2022.  The Royal British Legion have arranged a slightly 

different time and place but will be announcing further details in 

due course.   

 

 
The Community Office is normally open on: - 

Wednesday afternoons 1 – 4 pm and  

Thursday/Friday mornings between 10 am – 1 pm 

or email clerk@whitwickpc.org for further details.
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